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Dear Sir/Madam,

No threat from bushfire on Kangaroo Island

The Company (KPT) is aware of a scrub and grass fire on private land at Harriet Road, Newland,
Kangaroo Island. None of the Company’s plantations are threatened by the fire.

The fire is being fought by South Australian Country Fire Service (CFS) units, along with the
Company’s staff and contractors, who are accredited to work closely with the CFS.

The CFS, National Parks and KPT all maintain firefighting personnel and appliances on Kangaroo
Island and work together, regardless of the location of the fire.

The Company maintains firebreaks around and within its plantations and carries insurance
against loss from fire.

Should any of the Company’s plantations be affected or threatened by fire, the Company will
notify the market.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms Vicky Allinson
Company Secretary
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